
 

 
Friday 11th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In Y5, we have been reading the book Holes by Louis Sachar. The children have engaged 

really well with the story and we have enjoyed our time reading it with them. To round this 

up, we would like to show them the film adaptation of Holes on Friday 19th July. This will 

allow us to discuss the similarities and differences between the book and film, as well as 

seeing the story brought to life.  

 

As the film is rated PG, we require permission from parents/carers to watch it in school. If 

you wish for your child to not watch this film, we will put an alternative plan in place for 

them based on the story. Please use the form below to inform us if you would like to opt 

your child out of watching it (by Thursday 17th July please):  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3lLvf8DYWjkb2sTha4mSThzwJEjS5rDNagzoO

MAHWIGaq7w/viewform?usp=dialog  

 

Here is a link to the film trailer: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ehfD-_2zz2w  

 

Kind regards, 

The Y5 Team 
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